
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, January 25, 2021  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:35 pm by Vice-Chairman Mike Sibley. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Mike Sibley, Joe King 
Others present: Emily Finsen 
Absent: Richard Werner 
 
     Approval of the minutes from the December 28, 2020 regular meeting. Motion by Joe to approve the 
minutes as written, second by Mike; motion carried. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Finsen updated the commission on the upcoming Oral Board stating that there was one application 

possible for interview. Joe proposed that Oral Boards be moved to March 13, 2021 for the chance of 
more applications be turned in, Mike seconded; motion carried. Oral Boards are now set for Saturday, 
March 13, 2021 and the deadline for applications to be turned in has been moved to Friday, February 
26, 2021. New publications for the updated dates are set for February 4th and 11th. 
 

Commission reviewed sections 7-9 of the General Rules and Regulations and made corrections for 
future adoption. 

 
Commission reviewed Chief Langford’s letter of notice that Randy Taft has completed the basic law 

enforcement academy on Dec. 18th, 2020. Motion by Mike to approve the letter, second by Joe; motion 
carried. 

 
Commission re-elected officers for the 2021 year. Richard Werner will be Chairman, Mike Sibley will 

be Vice-Chairman. Motion by Joe to approve the elections, seconded by Mike; motion carried. 
 

Finsen handed out sections 10-12 of the General Rules and Regulations to be reviewed and discussed 
at next meeting. 

 
Finsen stated that there may be some future changes to the Lateral Application upon request of 

Police Chief Langford, discussion has been tabled for next meeting upon request that Police Chief 
Langford be present for the discussion.  
 

Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, February 22, 2021. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:10 pm, second by 

Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


